
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

July 1, 2005 
 

The Honorable, the Common Council 
City of Milwaukee 
City Hall Room 205 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 
         RE: PabstCity Project 

Council Members: 
 
Enclosed is a Memorandum from C.H. Johnson Consulting, Inc. regarding the PabstCity 

Project.  It supplements their report on this project released in May of this year and is 
based on subsequent discussions with the developer.  We are forwarding this to you both 

in hard copy and electronically.  
 
The enclosed is submitted for your information as you review this Project.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
W. Martin Morics 

Comptroller 
 
Cc Mayor Tom Barrett 

      Richard Marcoux 
      Joel Brennan 

      James Scherer 
      Emma Stamps 
 


